
Betty Lawyer 

Web site: http//www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org  

Dan and Betty celebrating the 
season visiting Santa Clause 



Gene Stauffer 

Happy New Year to everyone! I pray you had a 
wonderful Christmas. 

Our club is starting the new year with 65 mem-
bers. This includes 9 class graduates that 
joined our fun. 

I will be emailing a new club membership list to 
you in a couple of weeks. Please follow-up with 
me if not received. 

Also, don’t forget, you can join our club any-
time. So, bring your dancing friends out and 
sign them up! 

 Gene 

Kathi Wood 

Hello everyone, 

Hope you enjoyed your holidays with family/
friends or just spending time alone recalling mem-
ories of Christmas’s from the past. I am looking 
forward to the new year and watching our stu-
dents learn more from the good teachings of our 
caller Steve and of course with the help of all our 
wonderful angels. Our students seem to be having 
a lot of fun in the learning process and have come 
a long way since day one when they did not even 
know what a square was or how many were in a 
square. My hope is that we will see 4 or 5 squares 
dancing again on Wednesday nights after the first 
of the year. 

Remember there is no class on January 4, 2023, 
but will resume on Wednesday January 11, 2023. 

See you in a square soon. My thanks for your sup-
port.   

       Kathi 

Flo Haynes Jan 6 
Teryl Ridgway Jan 8 
Bob Hall Jan 11 
Linda Wicker Jan 20 
Joanne Kueger Jan 21 
Kathi Wood Jan 21 
Tony Mendoza Jan 22 
Carol Christiansen Jan 28 

Check out Flossie and Floyd  

These Cows and outfits were created by a member 
(Doris) shortly after we became Cowtown Singles. 
Janet Vinokur has been dressing them for the sea-
son or occasion  for many years. Next time you see 
them on the bulletin board, think of Janet and Doris. 



Hello club,  

Well, Happy New Year! I hope your Christmas holidays 
were lovely and you are ready for new adventures in 
2023. Phil and I had very quiet weeks last month be-
cause we, and our extended family, had covid. So, 
though it was thankfully mild for all of us, we stayed 
home the whole CDC recommended times. Phil's really 
lingered, but hopefully we will be back to normal by our 
dances' resumptions. Thank God for the immunizations 
we all had.  

I really didn't send cards out last month. I wasn't out 
enough to hear of anyone needing cheering. I imagine 
there was someone I missed, so if that was you, I hope 
you are better by now. Lol 

Please remember to let me know of anyone feeling un-
der the weather or in need of cheering up. We aren't out 
of the woods yet with all the various cruds running 
around in winter. If a cheery note helps, I am glad to 
write one. 

Phil and I wish you a healthy and fun 2023. Dance, 
dance, dance!  

Hugs  

         Janet 

 

Nikkos Burgers 
9295 Magnolia Ave 

Riverside, CA 
Dinner 5:30 

Meeting 6:15 

Janet Vinokur 

Cowtown Singles Christmas Party 2022 

Santa’s Helper 
Class Member 
Linda Chapelle 

Kerri Olobri won the 
beautiful Christmas 
quilt that Margie 
made and donated 
to Cowtown Singles 
Raffle. Thank you 
Margie. 

Gift Table with 
Linda and Tony 



Cowtown Square Dance Center 
15950 Van Buren Blvd. Riverside, CA 

For More  Information(951)354-8636 or 235 2008  

MS, Plus 

Rounds  Jennifer Hunt 
Adv. Rounds 6:30-7:00,  

Rounds  7:00-10:00 

Squares 7:30 -10:00 

2:00-4:30 pm 

Class Level 

Everyone Welcome 


